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Hemingbrough Honours Programme 

I would like to re-launch the ‘Hemingbrough Honours Programme’.   

The Hemingbrough Honours Programme is a knowledge- based programme designed to 

encourage scholarly aspirations, contribute to learning in other areas, to support and develop 

the ability to commit learning to memory and to build resilience and concentration. 

Children who wish to become graduates in the different study topics can study at home and in 

school during their own time, taking the Graduate test when they are confident and ready. 

Upon Graduation in a subject, children will receive a certificate and be placed on the Honours 

board, 

This will further demonstrate to their peers, parents, school visitors and the wider community how 

dedicated they are to their learning as well as inspire others to achieve. 

Children will be given the information they will need and be supported to develop the skills they 

need in order to memorise, learn, retain and recall the information. 

The subjects that can be studied are: 

• English Literature • Science 

• Music • Geography 

• History • Design Technology 

• PSHE and British Values • Religious Education 

• Art  

As part of the programme, children will be able to attend a lunchtime ‘university’ at which they 

will have time to study, ask questions and be supported in order to Graduate. 

There are details on the school website.  If your child would like to take part in the programme, 

please let me know.  I may even encourage children to participate myself! 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

     

Upcoming Events… 

October 

Wed 6th  

• Swimming – Year 2 

Fri 8th  

• Tuck Shop 

Wed 13th  

• Swimming – Year 2 

Fri 15th  

• Tuck Shop 

Wed 20th  

• Swimming – Year 2 

• Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.50pm 

(the booking system for 

appointments goes live on 

Parentmail on Mon 4th at 5pm, 

it will close on 17th Oct) 

Thurs 21st 

• Parents Evening 3.30 – 5.20pm  

Fri 22nd  

• Tuck Shop 

• School Closes for Half Term 

 

 

 

Black History Week 

Next week, children across school will be learning about Black History.  At 

Hemingbrough, we feel that this is an essential part of the curriculum, giving children 

the opportunity to share, celebrate and understand the impact of black heritage 

and culture, and learn about achievements and contributions of black people in 

the UK and around the world.  

Donations needed! 

 

Halloween Costumes 

If you have any old Halloween costumes you 

would like to donate to the forthcoming School 

Halloween Costume Sale, there will be a 

collection point in the playground on the 

morning of Monday 4th October.  

 

Small World Figures 

As you know, we have introduced the Thrive 

Approach at Hemingbrough CP and we are 

currently in the process of creating a Thrive 

Room.   If you have any small world figures 

(used or new, real world or fantasy) that you 

would like to donate, we will be able to make 

great use of them in our activities.  Please 

bring any donations to the front office.  

Thank you! 


